
October 24, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Ron Lewis 

P.O. Box 158 

Winchester, OR 97495 

 

Dear Mr. Lewis: 

 

Thank you for your September 27, 1996 letter and accompanying article.  We would be interested in 

seeing your book. 

 

It would be appreciated if you could also please provide us with any contemporaneous documentation 

to support your statements. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and 

   Associate Director for Research & Analysis  


